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Last week in Year 4: Last week, we ended our 
electricity unit by 
experimenting with 
switches. 

We made a circuit using a 
switch then tried to create 
out own switches using only 
paper, blue tack, split pins 
and paper clips. We used 
our knowledge of 
conductors to make sure 
our switches were reliable 
and effective.



Last week in Year Reception:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 4 with 97% and 
Class 7 with 99%. Our whole school target is 97%.

 We finished learning about how to keep 
our teeth healthy and clean with a very 
enjoyable Nature Explorers session 
making clay faces with teeth on the 
trees. They all looked brilliant!



Last week in Year 2:

We had a very exciting day on Friday, 
visiting the Sea Life Centre as part of 
our ‘Splash!’ topic. We learned a lot of 
facts about starfish and other sea 
creatures. We then had fun exploring 
the beach, finding and identifying lots 
of interesting objects!



PE/Sports news:

Last week, thirty Year 5 and 6 students 
competed in a quadkids competition. In 
this event, each child needs to throw, 
jump, sprint and complete a long distance 
run. We were super proud of how 
determined everyone was and how 
supportive they were of their teammates. 
Cavalry 'A' Team finished in 3rd place to 
add extra excitement to the event. Well 
done Team Cavalry! 



Our new shady area:

Thanks to funding from our wonderful PTFA, we have a 
great new shade canopy over our outdoor seating area. 
The children are already enjoying sitting chatting and 
reading stories there at lunchtimes!

Please come along and support the PTFA out our Summer 
Fair on the school field on Saturday 24th June from 12 til 
2.There will be a BBQ, bouncy castles and loads of stalls 
and activities, not to forget the Prize Draw. Our next focus 
for fundraising is the re-development of the 
Nursery/Reception play area and we need your help!

Many thanks to Kev and Kieran from Uwood Bespoke Designs
for all their hard work.



Dates for your calendar:
Friday 16th June - Reception trip to Sandringham
Monday 19th June - EYFS sports day 2.00 p.m.
Saturday 24th June - PTFA summer fair 12 - 2 p.m.
Monday 26th 3.30 p.m. Music Concert
Wednesday 28th 6.00 p.m. Music Concert
Wednesday 5th July - children meet new teachers and reports sent home
Thursday 6th July - Year 6 trip to Royal Opera House - more info to follow
Thursday 6th July - Year 5 trip to local arts festival - more info to follow
Thursday 6th July - Y3 Greeks Day
10th to 12th July - Y3 residential visit to Burwell House
Tuesday 11th July - Y1 trip to Denham Abbey - more info to follow
Wednesday 19th July - last day of summer term

All term dates 2022/23 and 2023/24 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


